
 

 

 

 
Head Teacher   Mr Paul Lord     
Metropolitan Borough of Bury 

Wednesday 13th September 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 18th September, we will be taking our Year 6 children on a day trip to 

Manchester city centre, as part of our topic work this term. This is to help us learn 

about the history and geography of Manchester and to give the children the 

opportunity to visit their local area. 

 

Children need to be in school at 8:50am prompt and we will be travelling by Metrolink. 

Our intention is to visit Castlefield’s Roman ruins, Central library, the Science and 

Industry Museum and many other places along the way. We will arrive back at school 

for home time. If there are any delays to this you will be contacted using the school 

text system, please contact the office if you have any problems receiving the 

messages.  

 

We are sure you will agree that this is a wonderful opportunity and we hope that all 

of Year 6 can join us on what will be a very enjoyable day. 

 

Your child needs to wear their Heaton Park school jumper/t-shirt/cardigan but can 

wear comfortable trousers and shoes suitable for walking (trainers are fine).  Please 

be mindful of the weather forecast and bring a waterproof jacket if necessary.   

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with two drinks to last the day. If your 

child is on FSM you can order a packed lunch from the school kitchen; requests must 

be emailed to contact@heatonparkbury.com by Friday September 15th.  

 

Your child will need a small back pack to carry their belongings on the day.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Duffy & Mrs Hestford 
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